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Student Road Rally set for Armed Forces Bowl

Bus leaves Dec. 29

December 11, 2013 · @MTAthletics

MURFREESBORO, Tenn. -
Middle Tennessee State
University has announced an
exciting way for students to
cheer on the Blue Raiders in
the 2013 Bell Helicopter
Armed Forces Bowl, in the
form of a Road Rally to Fort
Worth, Texas, for the Dec. 30
game against Navy.

The University and Raider
Entertainment have organized
a bus trip to the Blue Raiders'
bowl showdown with the
Midshipmen, which will leave
campus on Sunday, Dec. 29. The trip includes a hotel on the night of the 29th before the game on
the morning of Dec. 30 in Fort Worth. Following the game, students will return to Murfreesboro via
bus, arriving back on campus that night. A commemorative t-shirt is also included.

The cost of the trip - which includes bus, hotel, game ticket and t-shirt - is $100. To sign up for this
great opportunity to support the Blue Raiders, visit mtsu.edu/events. For more information on the
event, go to facebook.com/mtsustudentprogramming.
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